
Ikebana(Japanese Flower Arrangement) Workshop at the Youth Hub in Dubai 

 

On January 16, the Consulate-General organized Ikebana (Japanese Flower Arrangement) Workshop at the 

Youth Hub in Dubai. 

 After opening remarks by Dr. Akima Umezawa, Consul-General of Japan in Dubai and demonstration by 

Ms. Harue Oki, Associate Second Master of Ohara School, the 30 Participants experienced Ikebana and 

created original pieces of art. The Japanese Consulate- General believes that the workshop was good 

opportunity for them to discover charms of Ikebana. 

 

Opening remarks by Dr. Akima Umezawa, Consul-General 
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Demonstration by Ms. Oki 

 

Participants experienced and enjoyed “Ikebana” 

 

Ikebana art by participants 

 

Ikebana Art by participants 

 


